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Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Sixth Form at St Joseph’s RC High School, and welcome 
to our Open Day page. I hope you find the information provided useful. 
 
The Sixth Form at St Joseph’s is successful, popular and a thriving community which 
celebrates all aspects of student life.  From returning students to new arrivals, we aim to 
provide you with all the support, guidance and resources which will help you flourish and 
achieve all that you desire. 
 
There is a dedicated common room and study area where students can both socialise and 
study.  These have their own kitchen and IT facilities enabling sixth formers to gain more 
independence as they progress through the school.  Staff are always on hand for any 
issues they may have and there is also dedicated admin support for the students. 
 
Each year our students progress to the university, apprenticeship or employment of their 
choice with nearly 50% progressing to Sutton Trust 30 universities, including Oxbridge.  
We have strong links with apprenticeship providers and industry, many of whom present at 
our annual progression evening, highlighting all of the opportunities available to students 
as they consider their next steps after school. 
 
Our results are outstanding, and we have been an Alps top 10% performing Sixth Form for 
the last 3 years, receiving accolades from Alps for this sustained high level of academic 
performance.  We have also been recognised by Estyn as being Excellent for the Care, 
Support and Guidance we offer all the students in the Sixth Form. 
 
Whatever your choices or intentions, I wish you the best of luck, and hope that you can 
find all the information you require on this webpage.  If not, then please use the contact 
details provided to contact us, and we will reply to any questions you may have. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you to the Sixth Form at St Joseph’s. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Joseph Ryan 
Head of Sixth Form 
 
 
 


